
 

My Library Story 

My name is Mieyah Garrett and I attend Velma Jackson High School.  I am a senior and I plan to attend 
Alcorn State University in the fall.  I enjoy coming to this library because I am greeted with smiling faces.  
In addition, the atmosphere is calm, which allows me to tutor and study without being disturbed.  I plan 
to utilize this library more often in the future. 

 


